
 
 

Los Angeles Unified School District 
Office of Parent and Community Services 

 

 

New Federal Addendum for Title I Programs 
Review and Feedback Sessions for Parents 

 
Friday, May 4, 2018   

Monday, May 14, 2018   
 

9:30 am – 1:30 pm 
 

Office of Parent and Community Services 
1360 West Temple Street 

Los Angeles, CA 90026 
 

                                            Your feedback is very important. 

 

Please confirm your attendance via e-mail to gloria.acosta@lausd.net or fax to  
(213) 481-3392 no later than Thursday, April 26, 2018. If you have any questions, please 
call Gloria Acosta, Sr. Parent Community Facilitator, at (213) 481-3350.   

 
   Please confirm your attendance by providing the following information:   

  
       Yes, I will attend on Friday, May 4, 2018. 
 
       No, I will not attend on Friday, May 4, 2018.  
   

 
Name:_______________________________       School:_____________________ 

 

E-mail: ______________________________ 

  

mailto:gloria.acosta@lausd.net

